
ICFA STATEMENT ON THE PROGRESS TOWARDS AN 

INTERNATIONAL LINEAR COLLIDER (ILC) IN JAPAN 

 

 

The International Committee for Future Accelerators (ICFA) is pleased to note the great 

progress of the global community’s efforts to realize a linear collider built in Japan. 

ICFA, which includes the Directors of the world’s major accelerator laboratories, will 

evaluate the technical capabilities worldwide to build the ILC. 
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